
June 9, 2022 
 
Dear PFT Members, 
 
PFT Members voted electronically on Tuesday, June 7 & Wednesday, June 8, 2022, and 
have ratified the Tentative Agreement (TA) for a 5% ongoing salary increase for the 
2022-23 school year! 1061 PFT Members voted YES on the Agreement and 5 PFT 
Members voted NO. 
  
The TA will now go before the PUSD School Board for a vote on June 16. If ratified by the 
School Board, the 5% increase will be reflected on your first pay warrant for the 2022-23 
school year. The agreement is attached to this email. 
  
In Unity, 
Kelly 
 


